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To:  Lorie Gambill 
  Division of Police 
 
From:  Department of Law 
 
Date:  July 11, 2025,  
 
Re:  Federal Equitable Sharing Agreement and Certification 

 
This is to confirm that during the last fiscal year ending June 30, 2025, there have 

not been any findings issued, judgments entered or determinations by any court or 
administrative agency that the LFUCG Division of Police discriminated against any person 
or group in violation of the federal civil rights statutes listed in the Equitable Sharing 
Agreement and Certification.  
 

Furthermore, the LFUCG Division of Police has not entered into any settlement 
with respect to any complaint filed in court or with an administrative agency alleging that 
the LFUCG Division of Police discriminated against any person or group in violation of the 
federal civil rights statutes listed in the Equitable Sharing Agreement and Certification. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 

_s/ Carlos Ross____________ 
       Carlos Ross 
       Managing Attorney 
 


